NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CANNON BEACH CITY COUNCIL

The Cannon Beach City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 7, 2021, at 6:00 p.m.
at Cannon Beach City Hall, 163 East Gower Street, Cannon Beach, regarding the following:

System Development Charge Consideration; The City of Cannon Beach hereby issues 90-day
public notice, pursuant to ORS 223.304, of its intent to consider changes in its system
development charges. A technical report addressing the methodology and calculation of the
proposed charges will be available for review no later than Friday, October 8, 2021, at City Hall,
163 E Gower Avenue, Cannon Beach, or by calling 503-436-8068.

All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and express their views. Statements will be
accepted in writing or orally at the hearing. Correspondence should be mailed to the Cannon Beach City
Council, ATTN: Public Works Department, P.O. Box 368, Cannon Beach, OR 97110 or via email at
Labonte@ci.cannon-beach.or.us. Staff reports are available for inspection at no cost or may be obtained
at a reasonable cost seven days prior to the hearing. Contact Kelsey Balensifer at City Hall (503) 436-
8048 or Balensifer@ci.cannon-beach.or.us for further information. Written comments must be received
by noon, Tuesday, December 7, 2021, to be considered.

The City Council reserves the right to continue the hearing to another date and time. If the hearing is
continued, no further public notice will be provided. The hearings are accessible to the disabled. Contact
City Manager, the ADA Compliance Coordinator, at (503) 436-8050, if you need any special
accommodations to attend or to participate in the meeting. TTY (503) 436-8097.
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~Bfuce St. Denis, City Manager

Posted/Mailed: September 3, 2021

NOTICE TO MORTGAGEE, LIENHOLDER., VENDOR OR SELLER: PLEASE PROMPTLY
FORWARD THIS NOTICE TO THE PURCHASER




